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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I decided that I would write Issue number 100 of ‘Chapel 

Chat’ when we could return as a whole school 

community. It really is great to be back!  

The children have been an absolute pleasure to be with 

this week and whilst we had regular contact online with 

the children when we were closed, nothing is better than 

seeing them in school interacting with 

others in their classes. It is very much 

fitting that our School Value for this 

term is ‘Ambition’ (Amery the Angel 

fish) as we look to the future.  

The provision we put in place for remote learning meant 

that we could reach the children and ensure they 

continued to access lessons and learning. All of the adults 

in school and at home spent many hours in front of 

screens supporting the children. This was a super effort, 

the children and myself are very grateful.  

We continue to operate within our risk assessment to 

ensure that the school is ‘COVID secure’ and once again 

the children have settled really well into these routines.  

We love our Breakfast Club and the before school 

provision that it offers each day. At the moment with our 

risk assessment in place and the need to avoid mixing 

‘bubbles’ we cannot offer this provision in a workable 

format. However, please be assured as soon as we can 

this will one of the first things we will resume. If we all 

continue to play our part by following the latest guidance 

hopefully this will not be too far away!  

I really hope that you all 

manage to have a relaxing 

weekend the staff and 

children have worked hard 

this week, I certainly noticed 

a few tired faces this 

morning!   

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Welcome Miss Toogood 

We are delighted to welcome Miss 

Toogood to the school staff. Miss 

Toogood is an Academic Mentor. This is a new 

position that is totally funded by the Government. 

Her role is to provide extra support for children in 

English across the school. This may be in small 

groups, in class or on an individual basis. The 

children have really enjoyed working with her this 

week.  

COVID-19 Notification 

If you need to inform the school of any COVID-19 

related issues out of school hours please use the 

school COVID email address:             

Covid19@chapel-cit.co.uk to keep us updated.  

Please continue to maintain social distance both on 

the playground and outside the gates at the start 

and end of the school day. Thank you.  

Issue 100 

If you can present this limited edition 

hundredth issue of Chapel Chat (in original 

paper form) when we reach Issue 200 you 

will receive a  ground-breaking prize! 

Red Nose Day—Friday 19th March 2021 

Friday 19th March If your child would 

like to come in to school wearing non-

uniform they can. We would 

encourage them to wear something red if they have 

it. If you would like to donate to Comic Relief you or 

your child can add your donation to the bucket by 

the gates in the morning.  

mailto:Covid19@chapel-cit.co.uk


First week back…  

The children have returned to school this week and really enjoyed having some of our work 

themed around the story ‘What We’ll Build: Plans for our Together Future” by Oliver Jeffers. 

 

 

Year 4 Lollypop structures 

Who would Year 4 invite to 

a dinner party?  

Why not watch the video of 

the story being retold this 

weekend? Follow the QR 

Code.  

Things we’ll 

need for 

our future ? 

Year 5 

Splash Art 

in Year 4 

An observational, descriptive 

challenge in Year 6! 

What might be    

behind the red 

door Year 3? 

Natural        

structures in 

Year 3 

A letter to my future self Year 5 

Year 2 What We’ll Build: Lego!  

What We’ll 

Grow! Year 2 


